November 2, 1972 GR-2952

Harold and Deanna Beeler
590 Goodspeed Road North
Tillamook, OR 97141

Dear Sir and Madam:

The assignment of Certificate of Registration No. 2771
from Antone and Johanna Beeler to you has been recorded
in the records of the State Engineer. Our records have
been changed accordingly and the original is enclosed.
Our receipt number 30900, covering the recording fee of
$1.00 you submitted, was sent to you in our letter of
October 11, 1972.

Very truly yours,

VESTAL R. GARNER
-Asgistant
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